
  Reminders for this week 
 Return Cross Country note 

 Make an appointment for Parent/Teacher Interviews 

 Put P & C meetings in your diary 

 Fill out the attached volunteer form for tuckshop - Term 2 

 Pay School Contribution - $30 per child 

 Have a hat at school EVERY day  

Diary Dates 
Thurs 11/4     Easter Activity Day-Casual Clothes 
Fri 12/4 Last day  Term 1 
Tue  30/4  First day term 2 
Fri 3/5  Terania Cross Country @ Caniaba PS 
Wed 8/5 School Photo’s with Kim  
Mon 13/5 P & C Meeting 
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Important Reminders: -  

Friday 12th April is that last day of Term 1. - Wishing everyone safe and happy holidays. 

               

     Monday 29th April - NO SCHOOL - this is a Pupil Free Day -                                                                      

           All staff will be attending training and will be out of the school. 

    Tuesday 30th  April - School resumes for all students 

Farewell Sandra Small 

Sandra has worked at Coffee Camp PS for the last 10 years, she has been a 

very valuable member of our office staff.  

 During her time at Coffee Camp Sandra has done a wonderful job in the 

school library, and has been a very willing  worker and  able to adapt to the 

ever changing priorities of the office. 

Thank you for a decade of supporting the running of the Coffee Camp School 

office.  We don’t know what will happen to all those jobs set aside for                   

Sandra on Wednesday’s. 

We will miss you. 

Thank you and Good Luck! 

Congratulations Alila                     

on  achieving your                    

Silver Medal.  

 

GRIP Leadership 

Our Year 6 students will be attending the  GRIP Leadership conference in                

Lismore on Thursday 9th May. 

The school has paid for the entry tickets and parents will need to provide 

transport to Lismore City Hall on Thursday 9th May. 

No money to pay - just return your permission note by  Friday 3rd  May 2019.  

Permission notes will go out Week 1 Term 2. 
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Soundwaves 

Term 1 -  These are the phonemes (the smallest unit of sound 

in a word) which will be discussed in the following weeks across 

K-6 

    Week 10    Week 11 

       

Please ask your child which sound, chant & action they are 

learning this week.  

GAMES you could PLAY with your child: RAINBOW WORDS 

(tracing one word several times with different colours) or SILLY 

SENTENCES (write sentences containing 3 or 4 list words. 

Passwords are:  

K - mouth842   1 - seven924  

2 - said745   3 - push684 

4 - card857   5 - pull095  

6 - stem925
 

ANZAC Day - Thursday 25th April                                                

ANZAC Day, 25th April, falls during the school holidays.  

Students from Coffee Camp are invited to join Ms. Banks at the 

ANZAC ceremony in Nimbin on Thursday 25th April. 

Students who would like to march need to meet the teachers 

at the hospital car park at 10.30am wearing their full school                             

uniform. The service will start at 10.50am. We will provide 

their school hat to wear. 

School Uniforms -  Shirts in all sizes are now  back in 

stock.  Sizes 5-14 are $25 a shirt. 

Mothers Day  Gift Stall - P & C  Fundraiser 

The P&C are starting a new fundraiser for Mother’s Day and Father’s Day. This year Mother’s Day is 

on Sunday 12th May. There will be a stall at school on Friday 10th May where children can buy a gift 

for $5. We are asking people to donate gifts before this time, to the value of $5-$10. The idea is that 

gifts are simple and inexpensive, however a thoughtful token of our appreciation. Homemade or 

recycled gifts (in good condition) are acceptable – it’s ok to be creative! Suggestions of gifts                 

include a potted plant, a book, home-made Lavender scented pouches, a photo frame. Your support 

would be greatly appreciated - all funds raised go to the P&C. 

Tuckshop -      No Tuckshop this week 

Please fill out the Term 2 -Tuckshop Volunteer note from last week 

and send it into the office as soon as possible.  Students and staff love 

having tuckshop!  Thank you to all the parents who volunteer! 
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Terania District Cross Country -           

   Will be held at Caniaba Public School on:   Friday 3rd May.            
This is a whole school activity and part of the school curriculum. All students are expected to attend.                                                        
All children participate at this level, but only place getters 8 years and older will go on to participate at the 
zone level. 

This a very social and enjoyable school activity. We encourage all families to join us. It’s an opportunity to share a picnic with your 
children and other school families. Your  children really appreciate you  being there to cheer for them and to support them in their 
efforts.   

If you are unable to drive there will be a bus from Coffee Camp to Caniaba.    The cost for the bus will be $6.00 per child.  If you 
would like your child to travel on the bus you MUST return your note by  
Friday 12th April.   If you return the note late there may not be a seat                 
available for your child.  

PROGRAM:  (Footwear is compulsory) 

10.00 Visitor and competitors arrive at Caniaba  

10.15  Walk track              

10.35 7 years boys/girls 1000m   * district event only 

10.50 8/9 years boys/girls 2000m  

11.05 5/6 years boys/girls 800m   * district event only 

11.20 10 years boys/girls 2000m 

11.35 11 years boys/girls 3000m 

12.00 12/13 years boys/girls 3000m 

12.30 Presentations                                                                                                
12.45 Clean up school areas                                                                                  
1.00 Visitors Depart   

Zone Cross Country The Zone Cross Country will be held at                        
Corndale School on Friday 31st May.  

Leaving Early? That’s ok – but please tell a teacher  

Travelled by bus but going home in a car?That’s ok-but please tell Ms Banks  

Directions to Caniaba:  
From Lismore go past the airport and turn right in to Caniaba Rd. (Sign says 
to Perradenya Estate). The school is on the left about 4km along this road. 
               
What you need:  Children need to wear full school uniform and a hat.   
They MUST wear  covered shoes. 

Bring a picnic or buy from the canteen.   

Please bring a water bottle and sunscreen.   

Applications for Year 5 Opportunity Class placement 2020 

Please see information below about Opportunity Class applications for 2020. 

Opportunity classes cater for academically gifted and talented students who may otherwise be without sufficient              

classmates at their own academic and social level. These schools help gifted and talented students to learn by grouping 

them with other gifted and talented students, teaching them in specialised ways and providing educational materials at the 

appropriate level. 

Applications for opportunity class placement are considered mainly on the combined results of the  

Opportunity Class Placement Test and school assessments. The Opportunity Class Placement Test will be  

held on Wednesday 31 July 2019. 

If you would like to have your child considered for Year 5 opportunity class entry in 2020, you need to apply soon. You will 

need to apply on the internet using a valid email address (not the student’s email address). 

Detailed instructions on how to apply online will be  available from Tuesday 30 April 2019 at https://education.nsw.gov.au/

public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5                                     

                                                                                              

The application website opens on Tuesday 30 April 2019 and closes on Friday 17 May 2019. You must apply by the due 

date. 

There are no paper application forms. If you do not have internet access, you could apply at a public library. If you have a 

disability that prevents you from using a computer, you can contact the Team for assistance after 30 April 2019. 

You must submit only ONE application for each student..   

Terania District PSSA  Cross Country 

FRIDAY 3rd MAY 2019 - Caniaba PS 

Canteen Menu & Prices 

Sausage Sandwich                            $2.50 

Steak Sandwich         $5.00                 

(onion & coleslaw optional) 

Fetta & Spinach Rolls        $4.00 

Juice or Milk Poppers                  $1.50 

Cans of Soft drink                           $2.00 

Bottled Water                   $1.00 

Zooper Doopers                   $1.00 

Cake/Slices (GF available)                 $1.00 

Fresh Fruit               50c 

We will also have raffle tickets $2ea or 3 for $5  

Prizes -                

$50 Meat Tray kindly donated by Brad’s Butchery.                                      

$30 Fruit/veg Tray kindly donated by Farmer Charlies 



Coffee Camp PS 

Whole School 

Fitness  






